

JAKES Club Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club

Reaching children and changing lives, one child with one horse at a time! Luke 18:15-16

NOVEMBER - DECEMBER 2015 NEWSLETTER









Yay!

Face Painting Fun!

VSC Award Ride Celebration!

Prayers for Mr. Paint!

JAKES Club,

Merry almost Christmas! © We hope you all had a blessed November and are now enjoying our mild weather in December. Great shopping weather! Unless you are like friends who shop (see directions in footer below) on www.smile.amazon.com. ©

JAKES Club had a blessed November as well and ended 2015 with a wonderful Volunteer Saddle Club (VSC) celebration Saturday, November 7, 2015. Due to growth in both TSC (Therapeutic Saddle Club) and VSC programs the Board chose to separate the events to enable more activities and fun. We definitely had fun! If you were unable to attend either event you may share in the smiles by going to www.JAKESClub.org and click Flickr icon in the upper right hand corner. Even without having an account! Yay!

Another special event in November happened November 8, 2015. Please allow me to share. Due to JAKES Club's loss of Joel (our dear Arabian) last year the Equine Department has been praying, looking at new horses all year and praying some more. In November Jacob Perry (Equine Director) shared a local Oak Grove family had a Missouri Fox Trotter paint gelding they were interested in allowing JAKES Club's TSC department to evaluate. A great deal of thanks goes to Darlene Browning and her wonderful family for allowing us to evaluate her horse this winter. Pictured above is the big guy so you may keep him in your prayers. Thank you and bless you Darlene! ©

JAKES Club has one more exciting bit of news to share! In December Jackson County Sheriff Posse contacted us in regards to donating a year-end gift. Wow! As one of JAKES Club's founders said, "It is very generous for the Posse to remember Jakes Club!" Thank you Posse members for believing and being a part of serving children with horses. ©

As JAKES Club closes 2015 we have much to be thankful for. Every one of you has helped JAKES Club continue to fulfill our mission statement: "Reaching children for Jesus one child with one horse at a time through free-of-charge recreational therapeutic riding, horsemanship and sharing the Holy Bible." JAKES Club is truly blessed and we thank you from our hearts!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year everyone! Remember we are praying Deuteronomy 28 Blessings for each of you and your families in 2016. *Thanks again for a great year!*

Cathie and JAKES Club's Team

"For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only Son..." John 3:16

DONATION CHOICES:

- [] Workplace Giving: CFC #80536 Federal MSECC #3007 State Employees Donor Choice Option with United Way through CFC #80536
- [] Employer Matching Giving (Contact your Payroll Department) and Automatic Payments (Contact your personal bank)
- [] Online Donations wwwJAKESClub.org Giving Base: Recurring Donations Pledge Opportunities & Text Giving 816-256-3233
- [] Shopping with AmazonSmile: Choose Jesus And Kids Evangelistic Saddle Club Charity
- [] Monthly Check Self addressed envelope provided

JAKES Club 39002 E. Nevins Road Oak Grove, MO 64075 ☆ 816.682.9830 ☆ JAKESClub.org ☆ Info@JAKESClub.org